
 
Congratulations to Miss Bryony Watson who 
was appointed earlier this week.  Miss Watson 
will be teaching Wharfe Class (Year 5/6) from 
September.  We wish her a very warm welcome to  
the federation family! 

Miss Robertson -  Ribble Class  You will have  
noticed that Miss Robertson has not been in  

school for the new starter transition mornings.  She has very  
tragically, had a close family bereavement and will not be back to 
school at all this academic year.  Our sympathies go out to her;  
this was certainly not the end of the school year that she  
anticipated.  

Marrick Priory  We are looking forward to next week’s Y5/6  
residential.  We will be leaving on Monday and returning on  
Thursday.  Please don’t forget to send any medication into school  
with the children on Monday. You will need to complete an 
authorisation to administer medication form so please allow a little 
extra time for this.  (Teddies are permitted). 

Robin and the Sherwood Hoodies  The end of year performance  
will be on Tuesday 16th July at the Memorial Hall.  Please makes  
sure the children performing in the play are at the hall at 5:30pm  

as the performance will begin at 6pm. 

And finally…as both Mr Howarth and I are 
away next week with the children, please 
contact Mrs Langton if you need to speak to 
us urgently and she will get a message to us.  
Thank you.

Darley Primary School 

4th July 2025 

7-10 Jul - 
Marrick 

8 Jul - KS2 
Results 
published 

11 Jul - 
Reports to 
parents 

16 Jul - End 
of Year Play 
6pm at 
Mem. Hall 

17 Jul - Y6 
Leavers’ 
Picnic at 
Brimham 
Rocks 4 - 
5.30pm 

18 Jul - 
Leavers 
Assembly at 
2.45pm 

Break up  

This half term our whole school topic is: ‘Physical Features of our World’

https://darleyandsummerbridge.co.uk/safeguarding/

